




 Aria Studio Consultants, Inc. 
Daniel Puzak, AIA | PO Box 1515 Cedar Crest, NM 87008 | 505-506-2314 | daniel@ariascinc.com 

12/05/2019 

Traffic Engineer 
City of Albuquerque 
Public Works Department 
Development & Building Services Division 
Plaza del Sol, 600 2nd NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
Re: Transportation Final C.O.- Monroe’s New Mexican Food 

 1025 4th St NW, Albuquerque NM 87102 

 Traffic Circulation Layout 

 Zone: J-14-Z Permit #: BP-2019-05729 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I, Daniel Puzak, AIA, NMRA #5317, of Aria Studio Consultants, Inc., hereby certify that this project is in 

substantial compliance with and in accordance with the design intent of the approved plan dated March 19, 2019. 

The record information edited onto the original design documentation has been obtained by Daniel Puzak, AIA of 

the firm Aria Studio Consultants, Inc. I further certify that I personally visited the project site on December 5, 2019 

and have determined by visual inspection that the survey data provided is representative of actual site conditions 

and is true and correct to the best of my knowledge and belief. This certification is submitted in support of a 

request for Certificate of Occupancy. 

1. (Describe any exceptions and/or qualifications here in a separate paragraph.) NONE 

2. (Describe any deficiencies and/or required corrections here in a separate paragraph) NONE 

The Record information presented hereon is not necessarily complete and intended only to verify substantial 

compliance of the traffic aspects of this project as they relate to the above-mentioned building. Those relying on 

the record document are advised to obtain independent verification of its accuracy before using it for any other 

purpose. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at: Daniel@ariascinc.com or 505-506-2314 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel Puzak, AIA, 12/05/2019 
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